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Dear Valued Accuride Partner: 

 

We are writing to inform you that Accuride and its U.S. affiliates have reached an agreement with their lenders 

to restructure the North American business. Accordingly, on October 9, 2024, Accuride Corporation, certain of 

its U.S. and Canadian affiliates (including Gunite Corporation and KIC, LLC) (collectively, “Accuride”) 

announced that we have voluntarily filed petitions under Chapter 11 of the U.S. Bankruptcy Code and 

commenced a proceeding under the Companies’ Creditors Arrangement Act (“CCAA”) in Canada. 

 

Accuride and its subsidiaries are continuing operations and serving customers as usual. Accuride and its 

subsidiaries are currently placing orders and receiving goods and services as usual and expect to pay suppliers 

to these subsidiaries for all goods and services received after October 9, 2024, under normal terms.  

 

Accuride has $30 million in Debtor-in-Possession financing, which is structured to provide sufficient liquidity 

to continue normal operations and meet post-petition obligations to employees, suppliers and customers as they 

come due. 

  

For goods and services provided by suppliers to Accuride on or prior to October 9, 2024, payment for 

outstanding invoices cannot be made without specific court authorization. Payment for goods and services 

delivered prior to the filing date will be addressed through the Chapter 11 and CCAA process.  

 

The process for filing and/or checking the status of a claim will be made available at a later date. Court filings, 

claims and other restructuring information are available at https://omniagentsolutions.com/Accuride or by 

sending an email to accurideinquiries@omniagnt.com.    

 

We are committed to the relationships we have developed with our business partners and will continue to work 

closely with you throughout this process. In the meantime, attached is a brief FAQ document to help answer 

your questions. You can also contact the Restructuring Information Hotline at 1-866-956-2136 (US & Canada) 

or 747-263-0154 (international).   

 

Thank you for your support.   

 

Sincerely,  
 

 

 

Skotti Fietsam 

SVP, Supply Chain 
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